Charles Parker

From: Kathy Mitchell

Sent: Thursday, October 25, 2018 2:40 PM

To: Tracy Clark; Christina Tant; Lee Kernek; Lashanda Brown-Neal
Subject: FW: questions for BOG

FYl

From: Scott Cole

Sent: Thursday, October 25, 2018 2:38 PM

To: Kathy Mitchell <Kathryn.Mitchell@ucf.edu>; Janet Owen <Janet.Owen@ucf.edu>
Subject: Re: questions for BOG

Janet and | met with the General Counsels this morning on this issue. We will be discussing with Vikki Shirley how to
best clarify these ambiguities.

Please hold your letter until we get back with you.

Thanks.

W. Scott Cole

Vice President and General Counsel
University of Central Florida

4365 Andromeda Loop N

MH 360

Orlando FL 32816

(407) 823-2482

From: Kathy Mitchell

Sent: Thursday, October 25, 2018 2:23:31 PM
To: Scott Cole; Janet Owen

Subject: questions for BOG

Hi Scott and Janet,

Do either of you have any questions or concerns about my sending this list of questions to the BOG for clarification?
Mr. Rubottom has also requested a copy of the questions we send to the BOG, as have the investigators.
I shared with Grant and he said it looked ok to him.

Thanks,
Kathy




